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Subject : Letter of Recommandation for Mr. Farooq SAYED 

 

To whom it may concern, 

I have had the wonderful opportunuty of being the professor of Mr. Sayed for several months during 
the intensive courses we worked on together, in his group, for his business leadership project in 
MBA English. 

It is firstly, needless to say that his level in spoken and written English is excellent, as are his public 
speaking arts in communication and expression. 

Secondly, his capacity of analysis and psychology as group leader and coach in organizing, respecting 
deadlines, being very helpful with the other members of his team and willingness to make 
everybody succeed, point him out as an exceptional student, manager and person. 

Thirdly, he is at ease when working and deciding alone also; capable of making choices and solving 
issues that arose. He has obviously not only great managing capacities but also leadership skills. 

His most respectful, cheerful and enthousiastic  personality make him a true pleasure to work with. 

Should you entertain the idea of employing him, I urge you to do so, knowing that he will be a great 
asset for your organization. 

Should you request any furthur information on this subject, please do not hesitate to contact me by 
e-mail, or by telephone. I would be happy to answer any questions you may have. 

Yours faithfully, 

Dr. Dee d’Alton-Perez 

 


